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 The term ahead: Summer 1 in Year 4

Weekly time table 
PE Days:
Benjamin: Wednesday & Thursday
Rashford: Wednesday & Thursday
Brunel: Wednesday & Thursday
Remember to wear PE kits to school.

Wednesday:
Homework due into school.
Friday:
Homework sent home.

on; 
This Term’s Trip

The Pioneer Passport

At the moment we are busy organising 
our Pioneer Passport trip to The Tower 
of London. We will be taking a tour of 
the Tower and the castle grounds.  We 
will also be touring the battlements, 

looking at “Traitors’ Gate”, looking for 
the ravens and chatting to the guards. 

We will even visit the crown jewels!

Year 4 
Multiplication Test
Don’t forget to keep 
practising your times 
tables ready for the 
Times Tables Check 

later this term. 
We are practising 

every day in school as 
every moment 

matters.

Welcome back to the final term in Year 4! We hope you had a restful holiday and are ready and 
raring to get going into the new term ahead! In English, we will be writing adventure stories and 
analysing and writing our own poetry. Our new text for reading will be “Varjak Paw”, a story 
about a cat in search of its destiny. In PE we will be focusing on athletics and 
fitness activities to prepare us for Sports Day. In music, we will be learning 
about expression and improvisation through 20th Century Rock and Pop music. 
In our IPC topic, “All Aboard!” the children will be learning about the history 
and development of trains and the railway and its importance in the
development of Great Britain. In Spanish we will be learning how to order 
various ice creams. In maths, the children will be learning about fractions, 
decimals, money and time, before moving on to studying shape, including 
position and direction.

Reading

Reading books will 
be going home 

each day and the 
children are 

expected to bring 
them back into 

school with them 
every morning. 

The expectation is 
that the children 
read everyday at 

home and with an 
adult at least three 

times a week.

Belvedere Field Trip
To launch our new IPC topic, “All Aboard”,
we will be going on a history walk around
Belvedere. We will be looking at the railway
and how it has changed our local over the
past 150 years.


